From: Morgan, Dan

To: Melissa Garber

Cc: Register, Troy

Subject: FDOT Access

Date: Friday, January 13, 2023 10:15:01 AM
Melissa,

Our office received a request to inspect the driveway for Parcel # 10-55-16-03529-007 along SR-47
S. The Department has no objections to the continued use of the old existing driveway as is for a
single-family residence. If you have any questions, please call/email. Thank you.

Dan Morgan
386-961-7066
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